
Holy Family Parish Council Meeting Minutes – May 25, 2020


Attendees: Deacon Pat Wright, Jackie Mudd (Chairperson), Jim Gast and Becky Morris. 

 

Absent: Fr. George Munjanattu, Helen Arnold, Pat Carrico, Nikki Gordon, Theresa Meehan and 
Randy Thomas.


Deacon Pat opened the meeting at 7:10 p.m. with a prayer. 


1. Budget for 2020/21 – There were no changes from David Nett’s original budget 
presentation at the 4/27/20 Parish Council meeting. Parish Council concurred with 
budget.  As of the end of April, donations to the parish were in line with the budget, but 
towards the end of May donations are now behind budget requirements. E-Giving 
donations have increased.     


2. Summer festival (picnic) – The picnic has been moved to the weekend of 7/31-8/1. A fish 
fry is scheduled for Friday the 31st and Saturday will include a beer garden along with 
many of the same booths that we have during our summer picnic. The Picnic Committee 
is waiting on the gaming license from the State to finalize dates and hopes to make a 
decision early July.  


3. Mass – A letter will be sent to parishioners next week outlining how weekend’ Masses 
will be re-introduced.  First choice will be to hold Masses outdoors behind church. In the 
event of bad weather, Masses will be held in the gym. Date to start weekday Masses is 
still under review. 


Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. with a prayer by Deacon Pat. Next meeting scheduled for June 
22, 2020. (Minutes submitted by Becky Morris.)  


